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PCS WIRELESS, INC. ANNOUNCES FURTHER 

AGREEMENT WITH  MICROCELL 1-2-1 
 

Vancouver, B.C. - March 31, 1995. PCS Wireless, Inc. is pleased to announce that it has 
signed an updated agreement with Microcell 1-2-1 for the delivery of 1.9 Ghz PCS1900 
Platform RAD and MEX/BEX products and services for the Canadian market. The total value 
of this agreement over 3 years is $10 Million including equipment delivery and support for 
dedicated in-building wireless networks as well as wide area Cable-TV based wireless 
networks. 

Further to its December 9, 1994 press release, this agreement allows Microcell and PCS 
Wireless to transition from their initial agreement for the delivery of $3.5 Million for CT2+ 
MEX/BEX products operating at 944 Mhz to the new 1.9GHz wireless PCS bands that 
Industry Canada has recently proposed. This move by the Government of Canada will allow 
Microcell 1-2-1 to offer wireless services that will be compatible with similar networks in the 
U.S.. 

Ralph Scobie, President & CEO states: “This agreement gives Microcell 1-2-1 a strong 
competitive advantage in the Canadian marketplace. As technological innovators, they are 
able to build a cost effective network in record time with excellent coverage and capacity 
characteristics. PCS Wireless can deliver the distributed antenna systems to make Microcell 1-
2-1’s 1.9 Ghz nationwide PCS network a reality this year in Canada. 

With installations in over 12 countries and patents pending in 25, PCS Wireless, Inc. is 
recognized worldwide as a leader in deploying wireless Distributed Antenna Array (DAA) 
telecommunications systems. 

 

On Behalf of the  Board 

 

Ralph G. Scobie 
President & CEO 

 


